Attachment 4


Efforts to Publicize Cap Charge Prepayment Option
June 2007 to May 2008
Escrow Companies
Efforts:

- Gave presentation to a monthly meeting of two escrow associations, both the South Puget Sound Area Escrow Association (November 2007) and the North Puget Sound Area Escrow Association (March 2008). 

- Continue to add companies to our data base of Escrow Companies.
Results:

- We are still receiving about 100 plus requests daily, up from 60-70 two years ago.


- As a demonstration that the word is getting out on the capacity charge, the Residential Real Estate Purchase and Sale Agreement Specific Terms has recently been revised (see Northwest Multiple Listing Service, Form 21 Revised 10/07) to disclose the capacity charge.
Builders/Developers and Real Estate Agents
Efforts:

- Held discussions with several builders explaining the capacity charge.

Suggest they request escrow to handle during closing. 
- Capacity Charge staff have intensified efforts to educate the above-named groups as they call to ask questions.

Results:

- Increased escrow requests with builders as the sellers.

- Requests for information pamphlets from builders and Real Estate agents have increased.
Sewer Component Agencies
Efforts:

- We have now met with all of the local sewer agencies since June 2006. 
- We review the program with them.

- We request they inform their customers as they obtain sewer permits. 
- We explain Council’s intent to make customers aware of the discounted pay-off option

- Have made additional visits to agencies to assist in training new staff relative to the capacity charge.

Results:
- Information on the new connection forms is more accurate.
- New connection information is received more timely.
Question and Answer Pamphlet
Efforts:

- Updated the Q&A pamphlet to include mortgage payment option.
- Updated the Question and Answer pamphlet with improved graphics.
Results:

· We distributed over 20,000 Q&A pamphlets.


- Each of the cities and sewer districts King County serves received packs 
of new 
pamphlets when the rate changed. They continue to call on a 
regular basis when they need more.


- We send thousands of new Q & A pamphlets out to builders, escrow 
agents, and real estate agents. As of May 15th almost 7,000 pamphlets 
were sent.

- Each month letters are sent to new customers and a Q & A pamphlet is 
included. In May that reflected about 500 pamphlets.


- Any customer calls may result in sending Q & A pamphlets.


- Q & A pamphlets are brought to meetings with agencies, escrow agents 


and other customers.

